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Questions for Westport Hazard Mitigation Plan

Michael Burris <burrism@westport-ma.gov> Wed, Mar 20, 2024 at 4:07 PM
To: Lucy Shao <Ishao@parecorp.com>

Hi Lucy,
Thank you for your inquiry. Please see my answers below in blue, and note that questions will be added to our RFP page:
On Wed, Mar 20, 2024 at 4:00 PM Lucy Shao <Ishao@parecorp.com> wrote:

Dear Michael Burris,
Pare Corporation has the following question about the above referenced RFP.

1. Please clarify if the PDF file of the proposal materials should be included as a USB flash drive or sent through
email. Either means is acceptable, but sending through e-mail is preferred.

2. Please clarify if the Town wants the price proposal to be included as a pdf as well. If so, can it be included
separately from the technical proposal. The price proposal should be included as a .pdf along with the proposal.
It can be submitted as its own document or combined with the technical proposal. Either way is acceptable.
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